
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

KENT COUNY COUNCIL AS LOCAL AUTHORITY 

 

PROPOSED CHANGE TO BLEAN PRIMARY SCHOOL,  
WHITSABLE ROAD, BLEAN, CANTERBURY, KENT, CT2 9ED 

 
 

Notice is given in accordance with section 19 (1) of the Education and Inspections 
Act 2006 that Kent County Council intends to make the following prescribed 
alterations to Blean Primary School, Whistable Road, Blean, Canterbury, Kent, CT2 
9ED to: 
 

• permanently change the age range from 4-11 years to 3-11 years for 

September 2025, in order to establish a school run pre-school provision at 

Blean Primary School. 

 
This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete 

proposal can be obtained from: Robert Veale, KCC Assistant Director Education, 

East Kent, Brook House, Reeves Way, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 3SS. It is also available 

on the Kent County Council website via this link: 

Blean Primary School | Let’s talk Kent 

 

Within four weeks from the date of the publication, any person may send in a 

response supporting, objecting, or commenting on the proposal to Robert Veale at 

the above address, or email school.consultations@kent.gov.uk 

   

The closing date for responses is 01 May 2025. 

 

 

Signed:  Sarah Hammond                                       Publication Date: 03 April 2025 
      Corporate Director 

Children, Young People and Education 
Kent County Council  
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